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TESORO PETROLEUM CORPORATION

Surte 2000 First of Denver Plaza Buliding

633 Seventeenth Street

ROCKY Motntan District DenveR. COLORADO 80202

(303i - 825-2000

March 2, 1977

Mr. A.R. Kendrick
Supervisor & Oil &

Gas Inspector

1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Hospah Dakota
Hanson #25

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

We recently received a copy of a report from the NMOGC which indicated
the captioned well to be over produced. Since our letter of April 10, 1976, in which
we requested continued operation of this well, the produced gas has been used for
the operation of the several Tesoro leases in the Hospah field. At that time we
discontinued outside sale of this gas and we have been able to reduce the over-
production considerably and believe within a year the overproduced status will
not exist.

We sincerely appreciate your working with us on this problem and again we
request permission to continue the operation of the Hanson #25. —

Very truly yours,
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William F. Parks
District Production Superintendent
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cc: Joe Howard
Dave Collis




